
LOCAL DENTIST OFFICE HELPS CLEAN OUT YOUR CLOSET
It’s that time of year when West Virginians begin to switch wardrobes from summer fashions to winter apparel and the dental offices of Wilson Martino Dental and TLC Dental are helping you clean out that closet!  Donations for the 2011 “Coats for Our Community” Coat Drive are being accepted from now through November 11th at all Wilson Martino Dental and TLC Dental locations.  You will get a cleaner, more spacious closet and be helping our neighbors stay warm through the winter at the same time!

“The annual coat drive is something we all look forward to,” said Dr. Robert Martino, CEO and Founder of the Coats for Our Community event.  “The coat drive has been very successful so far, collecting thousands of coats that are distributed to those who need warm winter coats.  This event is just one of the things we do to give back to the community that has given us so much – we want to help our neighbors and this is a great way to show how much we care about the people of West Virginia.”
Donations of used or new coats can be dropped off at the following locations:

Wilson Martino Dental:
930 West Main Street, Bridgeport





19 East Main Street, Buckhannon





1510 Harrison Avenue, Elkins





403 Virginia Avenue, Fairmont





1016 Maple Drive, Morgantown




3568 Teays Valley Road, Hurricane
TLC Dental:


1830 Listravia Avenue (Behind McDonalds), Sabraton


On November 11th, the coats will be given to local Salvation Army Units, Church Teams, Civic Organizations and Shelters for sorting and distribution.  To set up an interview with Dr. Martino, or for more information on the coat drive, please contact Wendy Boyce, Marketing Director at 304-624-5250.
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